
 

Annual Christmas Card 2022 

 
Dear Stewards and Parishioners, 
 
Christmas is a glorious time celebrating the birth of our Lord and Saviour Jesus 
Christ. This is a time when the joy, happiness and love innate in this holy day 
over-rides our personal worries, fears and heartaches. This is a time to be 
shared with our loved ones, family and friends. 
 
On behalf of Father Elias, we invite you to join the many families of our parish in 
expressing Christmas greetings to all members and friends of the  
Church of Our Saviour by signing up for our Annual Christmas Card.  
 
Your donation will be used for the work of Christ our Lord, and you will be 
spared the tedious task of addressing, not to mention the increasing costs for 
cards and postage. Suggested donation is forty dollars. 

  

Please complete the form below and send it, with your payment, mail it to the Church Office, drop off at the 
pangari or email Angie Bissell at Angeliki.bissell@gmail.com with the information.  
    

Please notify us by December 18, 2022 
 

WE MUST HEAR FROM YOU IN ORDER FOR YOUR NAME TO BE LISTED ON THE CARD. 
 

Yours in Our Lord Christ, 
The Parish Christmas Card Ministry 

 
(Please detach and turn in with your payment) 

 
____ Yes, I want to be a sponsor of the Parish Christmas Card for 2022.  

 
Enclosed is my contribution of $__________. 
 
Please list my name as follows:  
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(Please print or type name clearly) 
 

_____________________________________ 
Signature 

 
Style examples: Mary and John Takis, John and Mary Takis and family, Mr. and Mrs. John Takis and family 

 

If you would like to make an online payment, please use the QR Code provided below. 
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